
Coming Soon! 
 

RIFTHP “Ten Dollar Tuesdays” 
High Demand Professional Development Modules to Be Offered on  

Selected Tuesdays, January – May, 2018 
 

Right about now you may be dreaming of sugarplums…and a well-deserved holiday break, but come January you 
may be looking for ideas to better manage your classroom, handle disruptive students, engage all learners, 
strengthen your instructional tools and/or increase your “Tech Tools” skills. 

If so, make a New Year’s resolution to attend one or more of the Rhode Island Federation of Teachers’ hands-on, 
interactive PD sessions.  Different sessions will be held on selected Tuesdays throughout the second semester of 
the 2017-18 school year.  These sessions are based on AFT’s / RIFTHP’s highly acclaimed professional 
development modules and address issues you have identified as important to you and your students’ success.  Each 
session will be facilitated by a nationally trained RIFTHP colleague and will provide you with lots of great ideas and 
opportunities to learn and share with fellow educators. Certificates of attendance will be provided. 

Sessions will be held on Tuesdays from 4:30 PM – 6:30 PM at the Institute for Labor Studies and Research, 
1540 Pontiac Avenue, Cranston and the registration fee for each session is just $10.  Registration for these 
Ten Dollar Tuesdays will open on January 3rd and the 1st session will be held on January 23rd. Here’s a sneak 
peak at what will be offered: 

• Introduction to Mindfulness for Teachers & Students  

• Tech Tools for Teachers 

• Managing Behavior: Understanding & Addressing Acting Out Behaviors 

• More Mindfulness Strategies as Classroom Practice 

• Managing Behavior: Building Social Competence in the Classroom 

• Effective Writing Skills K-5 

• Supporting English Language Learners 

• Effective Writing Skills 6 -8 

• Supporting Students with Disabilities 

• More Tech Tools for Teachers 

 
(Session descriptors, dates and times will be included in registration materials available January 3rd.) 
 
 

Enjoy the holidays and then start the New Year off right by attending one or more  
of these sessions.  Watch your inbox for registration info right after vacation or  

check the RIFTHP website (rifthp.org). 

http://rifthp.org/

